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REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:          David Gill, Parks & Recreation Director 

DATE:           November 29, 2018 

SUBJECT: City Council Referral to Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee regarding  

  room location request from Ghana Sharma. 
 
 

At the November 13, 2018 City Council meeting there was a referral sent to the Recreation and 

Parks Advisory Committee to review a request from Ghana Sharma for assistance in finding a 

location to continue to host his Civic Engagement Citizen Classes. 

 

The Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee at their November 15, 2018 meeting met with 

Mr. Sharma and reviewed his request.   The Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee 

unanimously supports helping Mr. Sharma host his civic engagement classes at the new 

community center as long as the group pays the regular rental rates and works with Parks and 

Recreation Department staff to schedule a room during regular hours of operation at the new 

City Wide Community Center. 
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